## Baton Rouge Flood Relief Mission

## Dear Neighbor,

On August 10th the Mississippi River began to leave its banks at East Baton Rouge. For the next 3 days it continued to rise reaching 23 feet.

we have all been following the events and witnessed the devastation affecting the lives of thousands of families.



Local and Federal agencies are bringing assistance to the cleanup and rebuilding process. The gap that remains -- and where our help is needed -- is with



household items and appliances. Things líke fans, coffee makers, microwaves, furniture (tables/chairs) and the like, which will enable the families to better meet their day to day needs.

The First Baptist Church in Holden is opening its doors and serving as a collection point for appliances, household items & furniture. (New or Gently Used)

The collection period begins now and will run through the end of September. You can drop off items at the First Baptist Church, 1216 Main Street Holden. Our church office is open Monday - Thursday 9AM - 1PM. We have groups meeting during the evenings please call (508-829-4329) and we will arrange for your drop-off.

Thank you for your generosity.

Light The Path Ministry First Baptist Church of Holden Holden Center



Main St (Rt 122A)

1st Congregational

First Baptist Church 1216 Main Street Holden, MA 01520